Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.  
You asked for:
I am requesting the following information under the Freedom of Information Act:
1) Can you please tell me how much was spent on Children’s Services in 2012/2013, 2013/2014, 2014/2015 and how much will be spent this current financial year? Can I please have a separate figure for each year?

2) In relation to Q1, can you please tell me how much of an overspend there was for the department for each year? Can I please have a separate figure for each year, including a prediction for this financial year if the exact figure is not yet known?

Answer:
The information you require is available on the Leicester City Council website.  Links to the relevant pages follow:  

Statements of Accounts for all required years:

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/performance-and-spending/statement-of-accounts
Budget Books

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/performance-and-spending
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain as it can be accessed via the Council Website.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


